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As you no doubt know, your 

March discussion of Orwell's "1984" was tape-

recorded. I am using parts of the tape on my 

radio program, which appears on WUSB!FM 90.1 

Mondays at 6 p.m. and on other New York stations 

on other dates later each week. Here is the 

WUSB schedule: 

Oct. 31 - Lewis Coser's introduction 

No v. 14 - Rut h Mi 11 e r 's re port 0 f "198 4 " 

Nov. 21 - Excerpts of "comments and remarks" by 

Max Dresden, James Rule and Ruth Miller. 

I enjoyed putting together 

these segments, which run approximately 10-15 

minutes each, and hope you get the opportunity 

to hear them. 


